
 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

THE JANET S. MUNT 

Famil Room 
Parent-Child Center 

Guide to Giving to The Family Room 
Donors are vital to support our mission of being a place that builds healthy, 
connected communities by supporting families and young children. 

General Donation. We welcome a gift of any amount at any time! Donors can give online, by check, or 
in person at 20 Allen Street, Burlington, Vermont. 

Monthly Sustainer Giving. Monthly gifts are convenient for donors and help provide financial stability 
for us. 

Appeals and Giving Days. Donations made during our spring and fall appeals provide critical funding 
for our programming and operations. We host giving days throughout the year for special purchases. 

Tribute Gifts. Make a tradition of giving in honor of someone special, or in memory of a loved one. 

Donating Securities. A gift of appreciated stocks or other securities can be a tax-savvy option. 

Remembering The Family Room in your will. We welcome bequests in support of our mission. We 
have also partnered with Hanson and Doremus to host our Endowment. 

Business Donations or Sponsorship. From donations and in-kind support for our programs and
events to workplace giving and volunteering, there are lots of opportunities for businesses to support us. 

Workplace Giving and Employer Matching. Giving at work can be a simple way for a business to
engage employees in the community where they work, live, and play. Some employers match or even 
double their employees’ donations! 

Other Ways to Support The Family Room’s Mission 

Volunteer. Join the dozens of your neighbors who contribute hundreds of hours every year at The Gardens, 
at special events, in the office, and more - and have a great time doing it! 
Parent Voices. Family Room parents support our work through feedback, volunteering, and occasional 
fundraisers. We see parents and caregivers as partners in our work, and we all work together to ensure 
the success of the Family Room and the families we serve. 

Stay informed and help spread the word! Follow us on social media and share our posts, sign up for 
our seasonal e-newsletters. 

To learn more about giving to The Family Room:
Laurie Keve, Director of Development
The Janet S. Munt Family Room
120 Allen Street, Burlington, VT 05401 | Main 802-862-2121 | Direct 802-440-0531 
laurie@thefamilyroomvt.org | www.thefamilyroomvt.org 

The Family Room is a 501(c)(3) non-proÿt organization. Our EIN is 81-5449524 
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